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Hi,
     My name is Barbara, I have been involved with Stonehenge since the age of 10. I was immediately
fascinated by such a huge and impressive monument. This life long fascination and the changing through time
slowly, slowly opens up its secrets and educate us into the feelings and beliefs of ancient people. We know we
still have an enormous lot
To learn about not only this site but also the vast surrounding land .
Why on earth would  ANYONE wish to desecrate any of the surrounding land around this site?
Widening the road or digging a tunnel or anything else any where near Stonehenge would be extreme
foolishness.
I strongly believe the surrounding land should be left untouched. We are learning about this site all the time .IT
STILL HAS AN IMPORTANT STORY TO TELL.
WHAT FUTURE DOES THE CAR HAVE? We don’t know. Why destroy this site for a road/tunnel that could
soon become extinct ? Someone will come up with the right and respectful answer oneday .
I am now and don’t think I will be visiting Stonehenge again with my 3 very large gongs and small groups of
like minded people,  (thanks to Clues Everard ) . Please don’t make the huge mistake of damaging this site,
before it has revealed its meaning or secrets . We don’t know enough yet. It has to be hugely important. For so
many ancient tribes to have visited. Anyone can see this. Before we know the answers as to why it was built
there we really should not abuse it in any way.
 GIVE MY RESPECT TO THE STONES. I HOPE I SHALL GET TO SEE THEM ONE MORE TIME
BARBARA BLOMFIELD 

Sent from drumden Barbara R. Blomfield.




